
 

 

ECO-CLUB, SAP & UBA 

                                                                     Organised 

                                             RAKHI FOR SOLDIERS COMPETITION 

To celebrate the 76th Independence Day with a heartwarming twist, the Eco-Club 

"the_last_leaf," SAP, & UBA in collaboration with Samskruti Foundation, took a wonderful 

initiative and organised Rakhi making competition to foster a patriotic attitude among youth and 

different community groups. This year, SLC celebrated Rakhi with soldiers under the 

supervision of Prof. Rabi Narayan Kar (SLC Principal) on August 11, 2023, in the college 

premises, honoring our soldiers and commemorating Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav. 10 students 

participated and created using sustainable and eco-friendly materials such as cotton, leaves, 

paper, kalawa, threads, seeds, cereals, etc. All the rakhis displayed were handmade, serving as an 

expression of love and support for our soldiers who protect our nation and stand as true brothers 

guarding us. The event witnessed full support and participation from students, faculty members, 

and non-teaching staff, demonstrating their commitment to environmental sustainability. 



 



  

 


